

Dear Kelly Maltsberger,

I am writing to express my heartfelt appreciation for the outstanding effort and dedication you have demonstrated during The Creature Project.

Your hard work and commitment have not gone unnoticed. You have shown an exceptional level of commitment to our community and its youth and artists. It is a pleasure to witness your positive influence.

Your contributions demonstrate the importance the work the Parks and Recreation Department does in bridging the gap between the city and the community. By investing in projects like The Creature Project, the City of Austin acknowledges the importance of inclusivity and investment, ensuring that every citizen, regardless of background, enjoys the benefits of nature and recreational facilities. In doing so, the city not only enriches lives but also advances a more just and interconnected society.

Please accept our deepest gratitude for your unwavering commitment and exceptional contributions. It is people like you who make a real difference, and your efforts did not go unnoticed. I am confident that your continued efforts will lead to even greater achievements in the future.

Thank you once again for everything you do. Wishing you continued success and fulfillment in all your endeavors.

Warm regards,

Pedro A. Villalobos

Chair, Parks and Recreation Board

Kathryn Flowers



Dear Clinton Hofmeister,

On behalf of the City of Austin Parks and Recreation Board, we are writing to express our heartfelt appreciation for the outstanding effort and dedication you have demonstrated during The Creature Project.

Your hard work and commitment have not gone unnoticed. You have shown an exceptional level of commitment to our community and its youth and artists. It is a pleasure to witness your positive influence.

Your contributions demonstrate the importance of the work the Parks and Recreation Department does to bridge the gap between the city and the community. By investing in these projects, the City of Austin acknowledges the importance of inclusivity - ensuring that every citizen, regardless of background, enjoys the benefits of nature and recreational facilities. In doing so, the city not only enriches lives but also advances a more just and interconnected society.

Please accept our deepest gratitude for your unwavering commitment and exceptional contributions. It is people like you who make a real difference – keep up the good work. We are confident that your continued efforts will lead to even greater achievements in the future.

Thank you once again for everything you do. Wishing you continued success and fulfillment in all your endeavors.

Warm regards,

Pedro A. Villalobos

Chair, Parks and Recreation Board

Kathryn Flowers



Dear David Crabb,

On behalf of the City of Austin Parks and Recreation Board, we are writing to express our heartfelt appreciation for the outstanding effort and dedication you have demonstrated during The Creature Project.

Your hard work and commitment have not gone unnoticed. You have shown an exceptional level of commitment to our community and its youth and artists. It is a pleasure to witness your positive influence.

Your contributions demonstrate the importance of the work the Parks and Recreation Department does to bridge the gap between the city and the community. By investing in these projects, the City of Austin acknowledges the importance of inclusivity - ensuring that every citizen, regardless of background, enjoys the benefits of nature and recreational facilities. In doing so, the city not only enriches lives but also advances a more just and interconnected society.

Please accept our deepest gratitude for your unwavering commitment and exceptional contributions. It is people like you who make a real difference – keep up the good work. We are confident that your continued efforts will lead to even greater achievements in the future.

Thank you once again for everything you do. Wishing you continued success and fulfillment in all your endeavors.

Warm regards,

Pedro A. Villalobos

Chair, Parks and Recreation Board

Kathryn Flowers



Dear Matthew Rodriguez,

On behalf of the City of Austin Parks and Recreation Board, we are writing to express our heartfelt appreciation for the outstanding effort and dedication you have demonstrated during The Creature Project.

Your hard work and commitment have not gone unnoticed. You have shown an exceptional level of commitment to our community and its youth and artists. It is a pleasure to witness your positive influence.

Your contributions demonstrate the importance of the work the Parks and Recreation Department does to bridge the gap between the city and the community. By investing in these projects, the City of Austin acknowledges the importance of inclusivity - ensuring that every citizen, regardless of background, enjoys the benefits of nature and recreational facilities. In doing so, the city not only enriches lives but also advances a more just and interconnected society.

Please accept our deepest gratitude for your unwavering commitment and exceptional contributions. It is people like you who make a real difference – keep up the good work. We are confident that your continued efforts will lead to even greater achievements in the future.

Thank you once again for everything you do. Wishing you continued success and fulfillment in all your endeavors.

Warm regards,

Pedro A. Villalobos

Chair, Parks and Recreation Board

Kathryn Flowers



Dear Delano Brown,

On behalf of the City of Austin Parks and Recreation Board, we are writing to express our heartfelt appreciation for the outstanding effort and dedication you have demonstrated during The Creature Project.

Your hard work and commitment have not gone unnoticed. You have shown an exceptional level of commitment to our community and its youth and artists. It is a pleasure to witness your positive influence.

Your contributions demonstrate the importance of the work the Parks and Recreation Department does to bridge the gap between the city and the community. By investing in these projects, the City of Austin acknowledges the importance of inclusivity - ensuring that every citizen, regardless of background, enjoys the benefits of nature and recreational facilities. In doing so, the city not only enriches lives but also advances a more just and interconnected society.

Please accept our deepest gratitude for your unwavering commitment and exceptional contributions. It is people like you who make a real difference – keep up the good work. We are confident that your continued efforts will lead to even greater achievements in the future.

Thank you once again for everything you do. Wishing you continued success and fulfillment in all your endeavors.

Warm regards

Pedro A. Villalobos

Chair, Parks and Recreation Board

Kathryn Flowers



Dear Rick Kocian and the program delivery team at Hancock Recreation Center,

On behalf of the City of Austin Parks and Recreation Board, we are writing to express our heartfelt appreciation for the outstanding effort and dedication you have demonstrated during The Creature Project.

Your hard work and commitment have not gone unnoticed. You have shown an exceptional level of commitment to our community and its youth and artists. It is a pleasure to witness your positive influence.

Your contributions demonstrate the importance of the work the Parks and Recreation Department does to bridge the gap between the city and the community. By investing in these projects, the City of Austin acknowledges the importance of inclusivity - ensuring that every citizen, regardless of background, enjoys the benefits of nature and recreational facilities. In doing so, the city not only enriches lives but also advances a more just and interconnected society.

Please accept our deepest gratitude for your unwavering commitment and exceptional contributions. It is people like you who make a real difference – keep up the good work. We are confident that your continued efforts will lead to even greater achievements in the future.

Thank you once again for everything you do. Wishing you continued success and fulfillment in all your endeavors.

Warm regards

Pedro A/Villalobos

Chair, Parks and Recreation Board

Kathryn Elowers

Vice-Chair, Parks and Recreation Board

October 23, 2023



Dear Iliana Dominguez and the program delivery team at Dittmar Recreation Center,

On behalf of the City of Austin Parks and Recreation Board, we are writing to express our heartfelt appreciation for the outstanding effort and dedication you have demonstrated during The Creature Project.

Your hard work and commitment have not gone unnoticed. You have shown an exceptional level of commitment to our community and its youth and artists. It is a pleasure to witness your positive influence.

Your contributions demonstrate the importance of the work the Parks and Recreation Department does to bridge the gap between the city and the community. By investing in these projects, the City of Austin acknowledges the importance of inclusivity - ensuring that every citizen, regardless of background, enjoys the benefits of nature and recreational facilities. In doing so, the city not only enriches lives but also advances a more just and interconnected society.

Please accept our deepest gratitude for your unwavering commitment and exceptional contributions. It is people like you who make a real difference – keep up the good work. We are confident that your continued efforts will lead to even greater achievements in the future.

Thank you once again for everything you do. Wishing you continued success and fulfillment in all your endeavors.

Warm regards

edro A. Villalobos

Chair, Parks and Becreation Board

Kathryn Flowers



Dear West Baxter,

On behalf of the City of Austin Parks and Recreation Board, we are writing to express our heartfelt appreciation for the outstanding effort and dedication you have demonstrated during The Creature Project.

Your hard work and commitment have not gone unnoticed. You have shown an exceptional level of commitment to our community and its youth and artists. It is a pleasure to witness your positive influence.

Your contributions demonstrate the importance of the work the Parks and Recreation Department does to bridge the gap between the city and the community. By investing in these projects, the City of Austin acknowledges the importance of inclusivity - ensuring that every citizen, regardless of background, enjoys the benefits of nature and recreational facilities. In doing so, the city not only enriches lives but also advances a more just and interconnected society.

Please accept our deepest gratitude for your unwavering commitment and exceptional contributions. It is people like you who make a real difference – keep up the good work. We are confident that your continued efforts will lead to even greater achievements in the future.

Thank you once again for everything you do. Wishing you continued success and fulfillment in all your endeavors.

Warm regards

Pegro A. Villalobos

Chair, Parks and Recreation Board

Kathryn Fløwers



Dear Mark Vasquez and the program delivery team at Montopolis Recreation Center.,

On behalf of the City of Austin Parks and Recreation Board, we are writing to express our heartfelt appreciation for the outstanding effort and dedication you have demonstrated during The Creature Project.

Your hard work and commitment have not gone unnoticed. You have shown an exceptional level of commitment to our community and its youth and artists. It is a pleasure to witness your positive influence.

Your contributions demonstrate the importance of the work the Parks and Recreation Department does to bridge the gap between the city and the community. By investing in these projects, the City of Austin acknowledges the importance of inclusivity - ensuring that every citizen, regardless of background, enjoys the benefits of nature and recreational facilities. In doing so, the city not only enriches lives but also advances a more just and interconnected society.

Please accept our deepest gratitude for your unwavering commitment and exceptional contributions. It is people like you who make a real difference – keep up the good work. We are confident that your continued efforts will lead to even greater achievements in the future.

Thank you once again for everything you do. Wishing you continued success and fulfillment in all your endeavors.

Warm/regards

Pedro A Willalobos

Chair, Parks and Recheation Board

Kathryn/Flowers



Dear Janet Moore and the program delivery team at Oswaldo A.B. Cantu/ Pan American Recreation Center.,

On behalf of the City of Austin Parks and Recreation Board, we are writing to express our heartfelt appreciation for the outstanding effort and dedication you have demonstrated during The Creature Project.

Your hard work and commitment have not gone unnoticed. You have shown an exceptional level of commitment to our community and its youth and artists. It is a pleasure to witness your positive influence.

Your contributions demonstrate the importance of the work the Parks and Recreation Department does to bridge the gap between the city and the community. By investing in these projects, the City of Austin acknowledges the importance of inclusivity - ensuring that every citizen, regardless of background, enjoys the benefits of nature and recreational facilities. In doing so, the city not only enriches lives but also advances a more just and interconnected society.

Please accept our deepest gratitude for your unwavering commitment and exceptional contributions. It is people like you who make a real difference – keep up the good work. We are confident that your continued efforts will lead to even greater achievements in the future.

Thank you once again for everything you do. Wishing you continued success and fulfillment in all your endeavors.

Warm regards,

Pedro A. Villa obos

Chair, Parks and Recreation Board

Kathryn Flowers

Vice Chair, Parks and Recreation Board

October 23, 2023



Dear Devon Farber,

On behalf of the City of Austin Parks and Recreation Board, we are writing to express our heartfelt appreciation for the outstanding effort and dedication you have demonstrated during The Creature Project.

Your hard work and commitment have not gone unnoticed. You have shown an exceptional level of commitment to our community and its youth and artists. It is a pleasure to witness your positive influence.

Your contributions demonstrate the importance of the work the Parks and Recreation Department does to bridge the gap between the city and the community. By investing in these projects, the City of Austin acknowledges the importance of inclusivity - ensuring that every citizen, regardless of background, enjoys the benefits of nature and recreational facilities. In doing so, the city not only enriches lives but also advances a more just and interconnected society.

Please accept our deepest gratitude for your unwavering commitment and exceptional contributions. It is people like you who make a real difference – keep up the good work. We are confident that your continued efforts will lead to even greater achievements in the future.

Thank you once again for everything you do. Wishing you continued success and fulfillment in all your endeavors.

Warm regards

Pedro A Villalobos

Chair, Parks and Recreation Board

Kathryn Flowers



Dear Denise Cavanaugh and the program delivery team at Virginia L. Brown Recreation Center.,

On behalf of the City of Austin Parks and Recreation Board, we are writing to express our heartfelt appreciation for the outstanding effort and dedication you have demonstrated during The Creature Project.

Your hard work and commitment have not gone unnoticed. You have shown an exceptional level of commitment to our community and its youth and artists. It is a pleasure to witness your positive influence.

Your contributions demonstrate the importance of the work the Parks and Recreation Department does to bridge the gap between the city and the community. By investing in these projects, the City of Austin acknowledges the importance of inclusivity - ensuring that every citizen, regardless of background, enjoys the benefits of nature and recreational facilities. In doing so, the city not only enriches lives but also advances a more just and interconnected society.

Please accept our deepest gratitude for your unwavering commitment and exceptional contributions. It is people like you who make a real difference – keep up the good work. We are confident that your continued efforts will lead to even greater achievements in the future.

Thank you once again for everything you do. Wishing you continued success and fulfillment in all your endeavors.

Warm regards

Pedro A Villalobos

Chair, Parks and Recreation Board

Kathryn Flowers



Dear Jonathon Haynes and the program delivery team at Mendez Recreation Center.,

On behalf of the City of Austin Parks and Recreation Board, we are writing to express our heartfelt appreciation for the outstanding effort and dedication you have demonstrated during The Creature Project.

Your hard work and commitment have not gone unnoticed. You have shown an exceptional level of commitment to our community and its youth and artists. It is a pleasure to witness your positive influence.

Your contributions demonstrate the importance of the work the Parks and Recreation Department does to bridge the gap between the city and the community. By investing in these projects, the City of Austin acknowledges the importance of inclusivity - ensuring that every citizen, regardless of background, enjoys the benefits of nature and recreational facilities. In doing so, the city not only enriches lives but also advances a more just and interconnected society.

Please accept our deepest gratitude for your unwavering commitment and exceptional contributions. It is people like you who make a real difference – keep up the good work. We are confident that your continued efforts will lead to even greater achievements in the future.

Thank you once again for everything you do. Wishing you continued success and fulfillment in all your endeavors.

Warm regards,

edro A. Villalobos

Chair, Parks and Recreation Board

Kathryn/Flowers

Vice-Chair, Parks and Recreation Board

October 23, 2023